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EMBASSY OF BRAZIL St &g 2?\?
Bangkok .. <

Ambassador’s Office

Asst. Prof. Ruja Tipwaree
President
Rajamangala University of Technology Srivijaya

Nr, LA70 2016

j?angkok, June I 2016.

Dear Dr. Ruja,

The Higher Education Commission of Thailand conveyed that
Rajamangala University of Technology Srivijaya is one of 37 Thai universities
interested in applying for undergraduate scholarships granted by the Brazilian
Government.

According to the information received, your University priorvitized the
following areas for possible cooperation: Engineering, Architecture &
Urbanism, Agricultural Sciences, Mathematics, Physics, Chemistry, and
Environmental Management.

Therefore, we are honoured to inform that the Brazilian ‘PEC-G 2017’
program is currently receiving students’ applications until July 15, 2016,
through the Embassy of Brazil in Bangkok.



Further information regarding ‘PEC-G 2017 will be conveyed directly to
the email of the focal point at your University as indicated by the Higher
Education Commission.

I am looking forward to working closely with you and please do not

hesitate to contact me if I can ever be of any help.

Yours sincerely,

Gilberto Fonseca Guimardes de Moura
Ambassador

Ce:  Mrs. Thanomsi Jenwitheesuk
Vice-President for Academic Afjairs



